
Teacher Union Meeting – 20th March 

 

On Wednesday 20th March 2019 we would appreciate it 

if you could collect your child/ren at the earlier time of 12.30 

p.m. as school will finish then.  

This is due to teachers attending a union meeting in the 

afternoon where they will receive updates regarding the 

progress of the NZEI campaign. 

 


